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European Deaf Futsal Tournament 
Amsterdam, Netherlands 
16 – 26 November 2018  

 
Dear Members 
 
I would like to make a brief statement with deep regret to inform you. 
 
On Monday 23 of January 2017 that the KNDSB had officially decide to withdraw from hosting 
the European Deaf Futsal Championship that is due to take place in Amsterdam, Netherlands 
on 16-26 November 2018. 
 
The main reason is that they do not have any public support from Netherland to make this 
prominent event to go ahead. 
 
EDSO Director of Football is currently working to find the alternative venues and is in contact 
with some of EDSO Members. And he is confident to find the replacement. 
 
There is time for alternative venue, since it is only 22 months away, so he will inform EDSO 
Members in due course, whether he is successful or not. 
 
We are fully aware that this had caused “knock on” effect on the Mini Tournaments, which is 
due to start this coming November 2017. 
 
For time being, the Mini Tournament is to remain to go ahead. 
 
EDSO is welcome to any of one of our EDSO Members come forward to make this event to 
happen. 
 
Best regards 
 
 
Bjorn Roine 
EDSO President 


